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From: Carminati Evelina <Evelina.Carminati@edison.it>
Sent: Παρασκευή, 3 Μαρτίου 2023 3:42 μμ
To: Strategy and Development Division
Cc: Merlo Roberta
Subject: Public Consultation of the Draft NNGS Development Plan 2023-2032

Dear Sirs, 

Edison welcomes DESFA’s Consultation Process and appreciates the possibility of submitting its own comments 
regarding the Development Plan of the National Natural Gas System 2023-2032. 
As you known, Edison carried out all the necessary formalities to be able to operate on the market in the near 
future. For this reason Edison hopes that all the necessary investments will be made in order to overcome the 
current bottlenecks of the DESFA network and to promote a full and constant use of the infrastructures currently 
under construction in the country, allowing Greece to become a true gas hub and allow a real interconnection with 
other countries. 

Kind Regards 
Evelina Carminati 

Evelina Carminati 
Gas Midstream, Energy Management  & Opttimization Div. 
Long Term Supply Development & LNG Contract Management 

Edison Spa 
Foro Buonaparte, 31 
20121 Milano 
T. +39 0262227973 
M. +39 3316173428 


